
Bowling Committee Meeting Summary 

November 2, 2017 

 

 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

November 2, 2017 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Ron Smith at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 

PRESENT:  Chair Ron Smith and Committee Members Darrel Larson, Bruce Lamb, Jim 

Powell, Fred Jones, Sharon McCauley, Chet Sharpe, Lovie Tiedje, Ron Shasteen, Roger Beebee 

and Don Meyer 
 

RCSC STAFF:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 

 

GUESTS:  RCSC Board President Rich Hoffer, RCSC Board Candidates Sue Wilson and Robert 

Wheat 

 

APPROVAL OF PRIOR MEETING SUMMARY:  The Summary from the October 5, 2017 

meeting was approved. 
 

Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  Randy reported that all scheduled tournaments 

and league bowling are now in progress.  There has been a decline in Sun City league bowlers 

but guest bowlers was up therefore offsetting the difference.  Both Bell and Lakeview Lanes will 

be closed on Thanksgiving Day, Christmas Day and New Year’s Day.   

 

Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Di Tormanen was not in attendance and in her absence 

Don Meyer announced tournaments being held in November 2017 and January 2018.  Bowlers to 

Veterans Link  (BVL) donations are currently being circulated in the Bowling communities. 

 

Lovie Tiedje, Sun City Hall of Fame President:  Lovie informed the Committee that the 

participation in the October tournament was well attended with bowlers being turned away 

because of no available space.  Discussion is being held on the possibility of the 2018 

tournament being held at Lakeview Lanes in lieu of Bell Lanes. 
 

Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger Beebe informed the Committee 

of a Doubles Tournament being held November 11, 2017 with many prizes and a 50/50 chance 

drawing. 

 

Old Business: None 

 

New Business:   Discussion ensued with Randy Johnson concerning the bowling center staff 

needing additional training in communicating with senior bowlers and their guests.  The 

Committee discussed several areas where new bowler instruction courses should again be 

provided and more advertising needed about our bowling centers rates and open bowling in the 

hopes of getting more bowler participation.   
 

Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 10:05am. 
 

Next meeting:  December 7, 2017 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 
 

Darrel Larson, Secretary 


